
 
 
 

SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF E-BUSINESS OF JUNE 11, 2020 

 
 

In lieu of holding a Shared Governance Executive Committee (SGEC) meeting, 

information was e-mailed to SGEC members relative to a request from President Kitts for an 

expedited review by the Faculty Senate, Staff Senate, and SGA of a proposal to remove the Bibb 

Graves building name.  Any members with objections to the proposed actions were instructed to 

inform SGEC Chair Felecia Harris by the close of business on June 11.  With unanimous 

consent, this action is being placed in the form of approved minutes. 

 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
       Dr. Felecia Harris, Chairperson 
 


